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EXCELLENT GOLD PRODUCTION CONTINUES IN 
 SEPTEMBER 2018 QUARTER 

 
Troy Resources Limited (ASX: TRY) (Troy or the Company) is pleased to advise that the Karouni 
operation in Guyana has achieved gold production of 18,991 ounces for the September 2018 
quarter.  

Production for the September 2018 quarter production was again in excess of budget despite a slow 
start to the financial in July which was below budget due to mill maintenance reducing throughputs. 
The September quarter was only slightly lower (3%) than the 19,510 ounces produced in the June 
2018 quarter despite the issues encountered in July. This also compares with 12,885 ounces 
produced in the September 2017 quarter. 

Troy Managing Director, Mr Ken Nilsson, said today:- 

“Despite an slow start to the quarter and the year, the operational team has put together another 
excellent quarter which is again in excess of budget.” 

The Company will release its September 2018 Quarterly Report to the market in late October 2018. 
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